
MINUTES OF MURRAY HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 
March 14, 2022 

4:00 P.M. 
 
The Murray Human Rights Commission met in regular session on Monday March 14, 
2022, at 4:00 p.m. via WebEx with Chair Dr. S.G. Carthell presiding. 
 
Members Present:  Chair Dr. S.G. Carthell, Charley Allen-Dunn, Althia Caldwell, Dr. Peg 
Munke, Doris Saunders and Linda Cherry.  
 
Members Absent: Gerald Washington 
 
Staff Present: Kim Miles, Rakov Aetherus   
 
Others Present: April Haneline  
 
Chair Dr. Carthell called the meeting to order at 4:10 p.m. and welcomed the 
Commissioners and guest. 
 
Old Business 
The minutes of January 10, 2022, were presented for approval. Dr. Peg Munke moved 
for approval; seconded by Ms. Linda Cherry.  All members present voted Aye. 
 
Chair Dr. Carthell stated the Commission did receive a response from Mayor Rogers on 
the proposed changes to the ordinance. Dr. Carthell stated the sub-committee would 
meet to review the response together. Dr. Carthell asked each member be emailed the 
response from the Mayor.  Discussion on moving forward with the ordinance continued. 
Dr. Carthell wanted everyone to be aware of the legal liability at hand. There was 
discussion on researching on how other cities are moving forward with reporting 
complaints.  
 
New Business  
Dr. Carthell stated at the last meeting several activities were proposed for the 
Commission to participate in next spring.  He stated he would like to get information out 
on these activities. Dr. Carthell stated he would like the Commission to participate in a 
retreat together. He asked for recommendations from the Commission on activities to 
participate in.   
 
Reminders 



Chair Dr. Carthell reminded the Commission that the next meeting will be March 14, 
2022, at 4:00 p.m.   
 
With no further business before the Commission, Ms. Linda Cherry moved to 
adjourned; seconded by Ms. Doris Saunders.  All members present voted aye.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:39 P.M.  


